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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I am an outoood professional - International Mountain Leader (IML).

 

Theres a lot to be concerned about in the draft plan. It proposes shrinking or eliminating the Great Burn

Recommended Wilderness and allowing motorized and mechanized use. These changes would have huge

negative implications for quiet recreation and might be devastating for several sensitive wildlife species, including

wolverines and mountain goats. 

 

 

 

Allowing snowmobiling across a larger portion of the Great Burn is likely to have devastating consequences for

the Blacklead mountain goat herd and others. 

 

 

 

The entire 151,874-acre Hoodoo Roadless Area should continue to be managed as Recommended Wilderness. 

 

 

 

The Hoodoo Roadless Area should remain non-motorized. 

 

 

 

Cayuse Creek, as well as Kelly Creek and all of its forks, should be recognized as Wild and Scenic. 

 

 

 

The Forest Service should do the right thing on behalf of wilderness and wildlife on the Nez Perce-Clearwater

National Forest. 

 

 

 

Thank you!


